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CHILD AND ADULT CARE FOOD PROGRAM – DAY CARE HOME PROVIDERS 
 

(HARTFORD, CT) – Many local day care home providers in Connecticut participate in the Child and Adult Care 

Food Program (CACFP) and provide nutritious meals to more than 4,500 children daily at approximately 915 

locations statewide under the sponsorship of seven local and statewide sponsoring organizations.  Under this 

program, nutritious meals and/or snacks are provided at no separate charge to all enrolled participants.  In 

accordance with Federal law and the U.S Department of Agriculture (USDA) policy, discrimination is prohibited in 

all of its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. To file a 

complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call 800-795-3272 or 202-720-6382 (TTY). USDA is an equal opportunity 

provider and employer.  A list of local CACFP participating agencies is available through the Connecticut State 

Department of Education’s Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and Adult Education, 25 Industrial Park 

Road, Middletown, CT  06457-1543. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

For further information on CACFP go to: http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2626&q=321576 

 

The State of Connecticut Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all 

qualified persons.  The Department of Education does not discriminate in any employment practice, education program, or 

educational activity on the basis of race, color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, 

sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, disability (including, but not limited to, intellectual disability, past 

or present history of mental disorder, physical disability or learning disability), genetic information, or any other 

basis prohibited by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws.  The Department of Education does 

not unlawfully discriminate in employment and licensing against qualified persons with a prior criminal conviction.  

Inquiries regarding the Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Levy Gillespie, Equal 

Employment Opportunity Director/American with Disabilities Act Coordinator, State of Connecticut Department of 

Education, 25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT 06457, 860-807-2101, Levy.Gillespie@ct.gov. 
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